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From: Sherri Nixon [rnaflto:info@emaHactionnetworIcorgJ
Sent: Monday, October 29, 2018 1:04 PM
To: PUC:
Subject: Please Stop Granite Bridge

UtWties Commission,

Dear Public Utilities Commissioners,

My opposition to the Granite Bridge pipeline proposal is based on the lack

of forward thinking about NHs energy needs. This pipeline wont be

finished and in use for several years. Forward thinking sees, and acts on,

the need for more alternative energy rather than fossil fuel energy.

An additional objection is that this fuel will not go to the communities where

the proposed pipeline will be built, yet they take all the risks of having a

pressurized gas pipeline in their towns.

Please make the right decision and stop Granite Bridge.

Sherri Nixon

sherrinixoni @gmaiLcom

I 7 Thornton St

Exeter , New Hampshire 03833


